
 

 Y o r k  W o o d s  C o m m u n i t y  A s s o c i a t i o n  

What ’s Happening in York Woods.. .  

Future Meeting Dates: 

October 8, 2020 

November 12, 2020– Annual Election 

 

Meetings are currently being held online. Check your 

email for link and/or call in number to join in. 

 

First call for elections will be coming soon! 

 Fall 2020  

Crime Update 
The Oak Brook Police Department held a virtual town hall meeting in August. They have 

loaded the video onto Nextdoor and it is very informative. (York Woods gets a shout out for 

having the most members on NextDoor!) 

 

Help make our community safer by following these crime prevention tips: 

• Always secure  the doors to your home and vehicle (inside and outside of garage) 

• Remove valuables from cars overnight, including car keys/fobs and garage door 

openers. 

• If you see a suspicious person or car in the neighborhood, call the police. 

Management Company Oak & Dale Properties 

Katie Ellis 630-323-8810 ext.6 kellis@oakanddaleproperties.com 

9pm routine—check 
your  car , doors  and 
windows to  make sure  
they are  a l l  secure  

The Board of Directors is reaching out to the community to give input as to how we can 

reinvest in our neighborhood and keep it a great place to live.  The Board will vote on any 

ideas submitted. All submitted project ideas will be evaluated against the following criteria  

• Feasibility 

• Minimal impact on recurring annual budget 

• Equitable benefit to all York Woods residents 

• Likelihood of property value enhancement 

• One or more projects may be selected, dependent on available funds and project 

scope 

Ideas should be submitted to Oak & Dale for consideration by Dec 31, 2020 at 

Katie Ellis kellis@oakanddaleproperties.com 

Reinvest Initiative  

Keep an eye 
out for  

York Woods  
Arbor Day,  

details coming 2021 

Newsletter Spotlight  

While home improvement projects are encouraged in York Woods, we remind you that any project that involves the 

outside appearance of your home needs to gain approval from the Architectural Review Committee. Forms can be 

found on our website, www.yorkwoods.org  

If you are interested in joining the Architectural Review Committee please contact Katie Oak & Dale. 

Architectural Review Committee—ARC 

 
KEEP LEAVES OFF THE STREET! 
 

Leaf collection will start soon. By keeping the leaves 

at the edge of your lawn not only helps keep every-

one safe while walking but also keep sewers clear. 

make sure to communicate to your landscapers as 

well.  Follow all other Village requirements. 

2020 Pickup dates: October 20th, October 27th , 

November 17th , December 14th  

 

Board Meetings Fall Leaves  
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